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San Joaquin County to Host State of the County Exhibition at Bob Hope Theatre 
Chairman Miguel Villapudua to Present Latest County Updates and Interactive Programs 

 
 
Stockton, CA –  The San Joaquin County Board of Supervisors is pleased to announce the upcoming 
State of the County Exhibition, hosted by Chairman Miguel Villapudua, on Thursday, September 12, 
2024, at 2:30 PM at the historic Bob Hope Theatre in Stockton. This event is free and open to the 
public, offering an exciting opportunity for residents to discover new and interactive county programs, 
while also gaining insight into the latest updates and achievements from the past year.  
  
The exhibition will feature a variety of booths and demonstrations from multiple county departments, 
showcasing the innovative programs and services that have been introduced or enhanced to better 
serve the community. Attendees will have the chance to engage directly with county officials, explore 
the impact of new initiatives, and learn how these programs are improving the quality of life for all San 
Joaquin County residents.  
  
In addition to the interactive displays, the event will include a keynote address by Chairman 
Villapudua, who will highlight the county’s accomplishments over the past year, discuss ongoing 
projects, and outline future goals. This address will provide valuable insights into the progress being 
made across various sectors, including public safety, health services, economic development, and 
community engagement.  
  
“This event is a fantastic opportunity for the community to see firsthand the progress we’ve made and 
the innovative programs we’re implementing to improve the lives of our residents,” said Chairman 
Villapudua. “I encourage everyone to join us and engage with the people who are working hard to 
make our county a better place to live.”  
  
The State of the County Exhibition is designed to be an informative and engaging experience for all 
attendees, offering a closer look at the county’s ongoing efforts to foster a vibrant and thriving 
community. Whether you’re interested in public health, infrastructure, environmental sustainability, or 
community services, there will be something for everyone at this event.  
  
Event Details:  
  

• Date: September 12, 2024  
• Time: 2:30 PM – 4:30 PM 

• Location: Bob Hope Theatre, 242 E Main St, Stockton, CA 95202  
• Admission: Free and open to the public  
• Parking: Parking is available in nearby lots and street parking is accessible around the 

venue.  
  


